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1962/08-1106NB01

18th August 2011

Mr Stuart Minty

Environment Department

London Borough of Camden

Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street

London 

WC1H 8EQ
Dear Mr Minty

1-11 EUSTON ROAD, LONDON

Further to our recent discussions and on behalf of our client, Gaylord Investments Ltd, we enclose an application for planning permission for:-

‘Demolition of existing buildings and redevelopment to provide new hotel (Class C1 use); retail floorspace (within Classes A1/A2/A3); 7 residential dwellings (Class C3 use), together with associated highways works and hard landscaping’.    

An associated application for Conservation area Consent covering the demolition of the buildings is also enclosed.

The applications comprise the following documentation:-

1. Planning Application Forms;

2. Conservation Area Consent Application Forms;

3. This covering letter;

4. Site Location Plan;

5. Application drawings prepared by Bill Greensmith Architects (Schedule Enclosed).

6. Planning, Design and Access Statement, prepared by Metropolis PD;

7. Transport Statement, (with Travel Plan Statement, Construction Logistics Plan and Delivery & Services Plan), prepared by BWB Consulting; 

8. Justification for Demolition and Replacement, prepared by Conservation PD;

9. Sunlight and Daylight Assessment, prepared by Waterslade;  

10. Archaeological Assessment, prepared by Museum of London Archaeology Service;  

11. Noise Assessment, prepared by Bickerdike Allen Partners;

12. Energy Strategy and Sustainable Design and Construction Statement, prepared by Metropolis Green;    

13. Barrister’s Opinion, prepared by Harriet Townsend of 2 – 3 Grays Inn Square;  

14. Addendum Note regarding supporting documentation; and

15. A cheque in the sum of £22,610.00 to cover the planning application fee.

This is a matter of considerable importance to our clients and we would therefore be grateful to receive your early acknowledgement and to continue a dialogue with you as the applications are progressed.

Yours sincerely

Metropolis Planning and Design LLP


NIGEL BENNETT

Partner
Encl 

Cc
Mr M Finlay – Gaylord Investments Ltd 

